
From: Sheppard, Terri
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 8:27 AM
To: Zeke Guilford
Cc: Loar, Antoine; Roman, Gerardo
Subject: RE: 701 Bella Vista 

Good morning Mr. Guillford,

I checked the system and research was not done in order to cite the property. The Code Enforcement 
Officer who was assigned to that area is no longer employed with the city. I have included Code 
Enforcement Officer Gerardo Roman wo will take this complaint over, do the research and cite the 
property.

I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.

Regards,

Terri Sheppard
Field Supervisor
Code Enforcement Division 
Development Services Department 
405 Biltmore Way
Coral Gables, FL 33134
(305)460-5239

From: Zeke Guilford <ZGuilford@guilfordassoc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 8:12 AM
To: Sheppard, Terri <tsheppard@coralgables.com>
Subject: 701 Bella Vista 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe.

Good morning, Terri:

I was just following up with what was the outcome of your review of the dock at 701 Bella Vista and if in 
violation, what has been done to date.

Thank you.

Zeke




